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DRAFT
Minutes of a meeting of the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group held at 7.30pm on Monday 1st December 2014 
in the Community Room, Cannington Village Hall

Present: 

Members: Steve Dart, Alex Reed, Sarah Jansons, Alan Beasley, Dave Popham, Alex Bullock and Lisa Bullock
Chair: Brian Stother
Public: Paul Kilfoyle
Clerk: Tina Gardener
Apologies

Apologies were accepted from Joan Salmon and Rob Morgan.
Minutes of the meeting held on 17th November 2014

The minutes of the meeting held on 17th November 2014 were agreed. 
Co-option of new members
Sarah Jansons proposed that we co-opt Alex and Lisa Bullock onto the Steering Group. This was seconded by Alex Reed and agreed unanimously.
Matters arising
Further to the last minutes David Popham wanted to remain on the Steering Group. He apologised for his previous non-attendance due to work commitments.
Update on consultation on 29th November 2014
The last consultation held in the Village Hall was attended by a better cross-section of age and gender. Brian agreed to analyse the comments.
Website and online surveys update
The website has now gone live and everyone is very pleased with it. Brian wished to record our thanks to Joan for all her hard work in loading information onto the website and liaising with the website designer. A Facebook page has also been set up with currently 32 members.
It was proposed by Sarah Jansons that we use the consultation/advertising budget to further develop the website to make it more interactive. This was seconded by Alex Reed and agreed unanimously subject to confirmation from the Community Development Fund.

The business survey letter has been sent out to 73 businesses. So far we have only had three responses to our online business survey.

Kris Scotting has produced an online youth survey.
It was agreed that we should highlight the surveys on our website and display them in multiple places. The Clerk will update the Cannington website.

Alex enquired whether we could get google analytics for the number of hits etc. for our website.
Budget Update
An update budget statement was circulated showing the expenditure that had been spent and committed and the remaining grant available which needs to be spent by 31st December 2014. The Clerk will request an extension to 31st March 2015.
Brian Stother proposed that we make a donation of £100 to 1st Cannington Scouts for delivering in excess of 800 leaflets for the last consultation. This was seconded by Steve Dart and agreed unanimously.

Review of the Action Plans
Jo Widdecombe will provide help with the pre-submission check. It was agreed to invite Jo and Mandy Goddard to our next meeting.
The timeline plan – it was agreed to create an abridged version for the website.

Mandy Goddard will polish the outline plan and any policies emerging from feedback over the last year.

It was agreed to ask Jo or Mandy to facilitate the joint Parish Council/Steering Group meeting.

Design statement – discussions took place on whether we need one.

Rob, Alex and Lisa will liaise on policies.
Date of next meeting

The next meeting will be held on Monday 15th December 2014 at 7.30pm
The meeting closed at 8.35pm
Signed……………………………………… Date………………………                          

PAGE  
canningtonparishcouncil@cannington.org.uk
www.cannington-neighbourhoodplan.info

